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Subject: Self Direction Conference: Save the Date!

Greetings,

The National Resource Center for Participant-Directed Services (NRCPDS) has offered a 
biennial Financial Management Services (FMS) Conference for the past 10 years. With the 
NRCPDS moving to Applied Self Direction, we are excited to announce that we are building 
on the successful FMS Conference to host a Self Direction Conference. The Self Direction 
Conference will be held on May 8th-9th, 2017 at the Hyatt Regency in Baltimore, MD.

The Self Direction Conference will include several plenary sessions likely including topics 
such as:

How Self Direction Programs are complying with the Fair Labor Standards Act 
(FLSA) Home Care Rule
The Impact of the Home and Community-Based Settings Rule on Self Direction

The Self Direction Conference will also include a Self Direction track with sessions 
covering topics that may include:

Self Direction in Behavioral Health 
Self Direction in Managed Care 
Support Brokerage
Olmstead Issues in Self Direction
Key Issues in Providing Self-Directed Services under the 1915 (I), (j) and (k) 
Medicaid Authorities
Conflict-Free Case Management and Person-Centered Planning in Self Direction 
Managing Fraud and Abuse in Self Direction

As always, the Conference will include a FMS track with sessions covering topics that may 
include:

Breakfast with the Basics (Fiscal/Employer Agent Fundamentals)
Financial Management Services 201
Questions and Answers with the IRS
Home Care Rule Updates from the Department of Labor
Quality Improvement Systems and Performance Measures Development
Workers' Compensation and Employment Law

Book your hotel room now! To reserve a room at our negotiated conference rate, make 
your reservation online: https://aws.passkey.com/go/SelfDirectionConference2017 or call
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410.605.2934 and mention the Self Direction Conference.

We will send you registration information and sponsorship opportunities soon. You can also 
visit our website for updates: www.appliedselfdirection.com 

Please let us know if you have any questions.

We hope to see you in May!

Best,
The NRCPDS Team

www.appliedselfdirection.com 
Email: info@participantdirection.org

NRCPDS, Boston College, 314 Hammond Street, Chestnut Hill, MA 02467
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